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Peasmarsh Place Newsletter 

 

!Wishing you all the best for 2023!  
 

 

Please help 
us to keep 
our 
residents 
safe and 
refrain from 
visiting if 
you have 
symptoms of 
COVID-19 or 
Norovirus 

If you would 
like to 
complete a 
Lateral Flow 
Test then 
please ask a 
member of 
staff 

Activities 

What a successful month of activities for our residents! 

We had a successful 
trip to Blackbrooks 

where residents were 
able to have a look 

around and do a little 
shopping, followed by 

lunch in the restaurant.  

 

Our residents helped to decorate the Christmas tree 
in the hallway 

We had carols in the lounge 

 

One of the activities 
this month also included 
some arts and crafts – 
Residents created their 
own penguins using felt  

I hope you all had a 
lovely Christmas.  It 
was fantastic to see so 
many of you at the 
Christmas party – 
thank you for your 
support and we hope 
you enjoyed the event.  
We were fortunate to 
have a local journalist 
attend and there is a 
great article online in 
The Rye News.  Please 
see the link for the 
article –  

https://www.ryenews.
org.uk/living/peasmar
sh-place-a-hidden-
gem 

It has been my first 
full year at Peasmarsh 
and it has been great 
to see the residents 
enjoying the activities 
and outings as we 
return to normal after 
COVID. 

I hope you all have a 
great New Years Eve 
and see you in 2023! 

 

Julie Harper 

Registered Manager  

 

We had a fantastic Christmas Party – Thank you to all of 
those who attended. We raised a total of £301 towards our 
residents fund. We were supported by some local 
businesses who donated some amazing prizes. 
Megan won the Staff Bake Off 
competition with her delicious 
Lemon drizzle cake this was judged 
by Tina our cook, Margaret and 
Josie. 

 
 

Up and coming events   
Residents meeting – Wednesday 4th January 2023 
Father Owen – Thursday 5th January 2023 
Jempsons trip – Thursday 13th January 2023 
Jempsons trip – Thursday 26th January 2023 
 


